
1

Walthamstow Montessori School

Our Weekly News


AUTUMN TERM	 11 NOVEMBER 2024

Our New Book 
Shed.

Brookscroft Children’s 
House have a new 
book shed, just like 
Penrhyn’s! 
Commission from 
school photograph 
orders helped us to 
buy this wonderful 
addition to the 
garden. It has been 
filled with lots of fun 
new resources, 
puppets and books. 


Children In 
Need.

We will be fundraising 
for Children in Need 
this Friday, the15th 
November. The 
children are invited to 
come to school in 
spotty clothes for a 
day of fun and baking 
at WMS! Brookscroft 
Children’s House will 
be selling their baked 
goods. We suggest a 
donation of £1 to go 
to this wonderful 
charity. WMS will 
match the donations.

WMS NEWSLETTER

Our weekly newsletter is sent 
out every Monday. Look out 

for it in your inbox; it will 
keep you up to date with all 

things WMS!

1
PARENT MEETINGS


We will be organising parent 
meetings w/c 25th Nov. Look 
out for your email very soon 

to set up a date!

2
AUTUMN TREASURES 

The children eagerly shared 
their Autumn finds, such as 
conkers & colourful leaves, 

whilst listening well and 
waiting for their turn.
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Christmas Class 
Performances Dates: 


Monday 16th December

‣ Oak Class 10am

‣ Elm Class 2pm


Tuesday 17th December

‣ Seedlings: 10am

‣ Acorn: 11.15am

‣ Brookscroft: 2pm


Our Parent Corner:
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Need to contact us?

Here are all the important details 
you need:


To contact the office, dial:

020 8523 2968


Or email:

office@walthamstowmontessori.com 


Don’t forget to follow us on 
Instagram too and look out for 
regular posts of what we are doing. 
(@walthamstowmontessori)


Download a ‘Wow Moment’ form 

AUTUMN TERM	 11 NOVEMBER 2024

Last week at WMS the children 
had fun learning about Bonfire 
Night and Guy Fawkes’ Day, 
creating vibrant artwork with 
pipettes and turkey basters to  
make firework pictures. 


The children also enjoyed exploring 
textures by drawing fireworks with wet 
chalks, while discussing the sights and 
sounds of fireworks. 


Our focus was Mars, and the children 
discovered interesting facts about the 
planet, such as its sandy, rough red soil. 
They made Space Rock Buns, measuring 
ingredients and mashing bananas, which 
was especially fun. After baking, the buns 
were decorated with sparkly edible glitter. 


At Brookscroft Children’s House, the 
children explored their new outdoor 
reading shed, filled with storytelling 
puppets, story cards, books, phonics mats, 
and writing tools. They also had a great 
time during their Out and About session in 
the garden, painting trees and poking fallen 
leaves through the painted holes. 


This week, we’ll be learning about Venus 
and focusing on the sound of the week: ‘v’.


Book of The 
Week.

Little Goose’s Autumn 
by Elli Willard & 
Briony May Smith. An 
exciting picture book 
about a a lively young 
goose trying to find 
her place in the world. 

Illnesses.

Please be aware that 
there are many 
illnesses doing the 
rounds at the 
moment. Lots of 
coughs and colds, as 
well as Hand, Foot 
and Mouth. Please do 
not send your child to 
school if they are at all 
unwell and follow our 
exclusion policy. We 
thank you for helping 
to keep our school as 
healthy as possible, 
preventing staff from 
being ill themselves, 
which could result in 
class closures.
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